Dear ladies and gentlemen,

On behalf of the State Committee of the Republic of Uzbekistan for Environmental Protection, I would like to invite you to participate in the International Specialized Exhibition of Environmentally Friendly Technologies, Environment Protection, Energy Saving and Energy Efficiency in Central Asia - Green & Ecological Technologies Central Asia/GETCA 2018.

The exhibition is scheduled to be held from June 5-7, 2018 in Tashkent, Uzbekistan. Currently, Uzbekistan is steadily implementing large-scale reforms to promote and implement green technologies, equipment and services. It is particularly important to mention the comprehensive programs approved by the President of the Republic of Uzbekistan on waste management system development for 2017-2021, as well as further development of renewable energy, and increasing energy efficiency in all sectors of the economy for 2017-2021.

This debut event, timed to coincide with the Central Asian International Environmental Forum, will be an important step for implementation of the primary tasks in the field of environmental protection, and rational use of natural resources in Central Asia. Business negotiations to be organized within the framework of GETCA 2018 in B2B and B2C format will allow producers, consumers, and profile specialists to learn about and apply the most advanced global experience in the field of environmentally friendly technologies.

The International Specialized Exhibition Green & Ecological Technologies Central Asia/GETCA 2018 is organized by the Government of the Republic of Uzbekistan and the Regional Environmental Center for Central Asia. The organizational and technical support for the exhibition is provided by the national exhibition company Kongress Servis.

We hope that you will accept our invitation to participate in GETCA 2018. We are ready to discuss your proposals on establishing investment cooperation in the area of environmentally friendly technologies, equipment and services.

Looking forward to seeing you at GETCA 2018!

Sincerely yours,

Mr. Bakhrom Kuchkarov, Chariman, State Committee of the Republic of Uzbekistan for Environmental Protection

For more information regarding your participation, please contact Ms. Aziza Alimova, getca@kongress-servis.uz